
Note to Commission: 
Italian Workmen’s Club 
914 Regent Street 
Designated Landmark 
 
 
The applicant is proposing a new metal roof for the Italian Workmen’s Club.  
 
While the Commission has approved metal roofs in the past, and staff believes that a 
metal roof application would be an appropriate treatment for the building, we cannot 
determine the appropriateness of this roofing material without seeing a larger sample or 
photograph of the roofing material on a building. 
 
The applicant will be bringing in a sample for the Commission to consider. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rebecca Cnare and Bill Fruhling 
September 28, 2009 
 


